WHAT DOES THE FUTURE LOOK
LIKE IN EASTON AND LAWRENCE HILL?
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Up Our Street is working with Barton Hill Settlement and local planning
groups to hold two public meetings to look at changes to the Local Plan.

The Local Plan will help shape where new housing and other developments
are built in our neighbourhood and across Bristol, for the next 20 years.
So it's important that local residents have a say.

FIND OUT MORE ABOUT THE LOCAL PLAN AT
WWW.BRISTOL.GOV.UK/LOCALPLANREVIEW




